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Andrea Gyger

From: Erica Mason 

Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 12:56 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Comments on proposed rule changes 5/15

To Whom It May Concern: 

My comments on the proposed rule changes that were mailed on 5/15 are as follows: 

1) Option 2 for ballot separation options is the best. It does not have any identifying information (including 

party voted for) on the outside of the envelope.  

 

2) I support the proposed cross-jurisdiction voting pilot that would allow voters to vote in adjacent counties.  

 

Thank you.  




